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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger
parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/

Precious Labels Fundraiser is Back!!!
Have you just bought an expensive new uniform item? Make sure it always comes back

home by NAMING it clearly.  These "Precious Labels" not only work, they fundraise for our
school as well!  Please be sure to click on the FUNDRAISING tab at the top of their page
and go to CURRENT FUNDRAISERS to select St Martins School so you can support St

Martins School. https://www.preciouslabels.co.nz/current-fundraisers/

The S’Mart Community is on Facebook! Like and Share our page here:
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/
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